
From: Wojtkiewicz, Tyler  
Sent: Tuesday, February 06, 2018 9:14 AM 
To: Greene, Robert <RGreene@aurora-il.org> 
Subject: 4th and Sherman Traffic Study.  
 
Bob, 
 
Here is the data I gathered for the traffic study at 4th and Sherman  
 
2:30-4:30pm 1/23/2018 
Approaching from the North, 15 Lefts, 54 Throughs, 3 Rights 
Approaching from the East; 7 Lefts, 14 Throughs, 10 Rights 
Approaching from the South; 4 Lefts, 37 Throughs, 10 Rights 
Approaching from the West; 7 Lefts, 30 Throughs, 9 Rights 
16 Pedestrians 
 
7:00-9:00am 
Approaching from the North; 8 Lefts, 43 Throughs, 3 Rights 
Approaching from the East; 1 Left, 13 Throughs, 10 Rights 
Approaching from the South; 2 Lefts, 39 Throughs, 8 Rights 
Approaching from the West; 12 Lefts, 19 Throughs, 2 Rights 
9 Pedestrians 
 

Tyler Wojtkiewicz 

Engineering Technician 

City of Aurora 

630-256-3200 

Ext. 3224 
 


